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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

 

Some Important Information 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Mr Matt Shaw was successfully appointed yesterday 

as our newest teaching assistant and will be starting with us on 3rd January 2023. This 

appointment is subject to DBS checks and references. 

 

We are particularly excited as Mr Shaw has worked at Broomhill previously and is a 

qualified teacher.  

 

Therefore, from January, the staffing structure for the Early Years will be as 

follows: 

 

Red Base:   

Teacher: Mr Corey Clarke 

Teaching Assistant: Mrs Misbah Ahmad 

 

Yellow Base: 

Teachers: Mrs Helen Downham and Miss Alice Craven 

Teaching Assistant: Mr Matt Shaw 
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Mr Clarke is currently working his notice and will be able to start on 11th January. 

Carol Halford, who most of you know, will be Red Base teacher for the week prior to 

this. 

 

There is also some very sad news...... Mr Burton (or Mr B, as he is affectionately 

known) has resigned due to ill health. His official leaving date will be 23rd February but 

he will be on the gate with me during his final week. We will all miss him enormously!  

 

Best Wished 

 

Jane Barnes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


